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As we wind down  from the  fullness of 2019  and prepare to 
welcome in a whole new decade  it is timely  to  record and 
celebrate what has been  quite a dynamic  year. The rich seam 
of creativity   across the Highlands  continues to bring new 
makers and artists to  our door .This is especially  nice as they 

are predominantly  from within a  25 mile radius. We have also welcomed back two of 
our regular contributors from past years. The make over back in Spring , of the 
mezzanine gallery  has also helped to  create this dynamic , yet peaceful energy .We are  
now certainly better placed to  display  the many  diverse and beautiful  pieces of our 
crafts people. There  is no doubt the combination of quality art and our location  
continues to inspire and impress  the many  visitors and locals  who  visit us. 
  
The two exhibitions , ‘The Living Land Sea Sky’ and our autumnal homage to our area  
‘Out There in Torridon’  help to  keep us all on our toes as both artists  and organisers as 
well as a fresh perspective , leading us  through the eyes of so many artists. A possible  
theme for next year maybe  based around water  … 
 
So this comes with a huge thank everyone who contributes to our   Gallery  enabling it to 
be the success it is .  With the ongoing political uncertainty, we like many  have seen a  
little down turn in  revenue,  but  maybe spread over the  whole year is not overly 
disheartening  for  the continuing  success of this Community run  enterprise.   
 We  look forward to  welcoming  in the New Year with  work from  some new faces too 
as well as work from  some artists who are already diversifying in their artistic journeys.  
In the mean time  ,  thank you  to  all those  who continue to bring their art to our walls, 
it is  a real privilege to work with you all. 
The Centre is  open  for business through the winter , see Gallery open hours  below and 
please check our website  for  any  updates.  



 

       
 
 
Here are some images of work from artists who have joined us this year 

 
 

 
                                   Liam Mackay                                                                                       Natalya Revitt 

 
 
 
 
                           
 
 
    
                                          Lorraine  Newman 
 
                                                                                                                                     Margaret Maunder 
 
            And just in case you are needing inspiration for Christmas gifts  , we really do have  a very broad 

selection of art , crafts, cards and calendars  . Gifts for all the family. And….all created  locally.  
Wishing  everyone a fun filled Festive season  and a healthy , peaceful   New Year from us all 
at the Community Centre.                                                                                   Sheila & the team  
 

 
 
 
 
 
            Winter  
  1 Nov – 31 March 2020    
     Mon, Wed, Fri 
      11am – 3pm 
    
    

Contact 
Email: 
manager@lochtorridoncentre.co.uk 
Tel: 01445 791 361 
Website: 
www.lochtorridoncentre.co.uk 
 

Address 
Loch Torridon Community 
Centre 
Torridon, By Achnasheen 
Ross-shire, IV22 2EZ 
 

http://www.lochtorridoncentre.co.uk/
http://www.lochtorridoncentre.co.uk/

